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I totally support this bill to continue the progress with Universal Healthcare coverage 

for all Oregonians. Six and a half years ago my wife passed away from breast 

cancer. I was and am disabled. Without access to the Oregon Health plan, we were 

able to make the best efforts for her to survive. Without health insurance coverage 

we would have been in an impossible situation. 

 

Let's make sure all Oregonians have access to healthcare that is affordable and fair 

to all. 


